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442 RVs & Campers 

FLAGSTAFF "08 
CLASSIC 

Super Lite Fifth 
Wheel. LCD/DVD 

flat screen TV, fire- 
place, heated mat- 
tress, ceiling fan, 
Hide-a-Bed sofa, 

outside speakers & 
grill, 2 sliders, 

aluminum wheels, 
water purifier, 

whning, microwave 
oven, tinted safety 
glass windows, 

raised panel fridge 
& many acces- 

sories & options. 
Excellent condition, 

$22,500. 
570-868-6986 

SUNLITE CAMPER 
22 ft. 3 rear bunks, 
center bathroom, 
kitchen, sofa bed. 
Air, Fully self con- 
tained. Sleeps 6. 
New tires, fridge 
awning. $4500. 

215-322-9845 

TRAVEL TRAILER 33 ft 
Rear queen master 
bedroom, Walk 
thru bathroom. 
Center kitchen + 
dinette bed. Front 
extra large living 
room + sofa bed. 
Big View windows. 
Air, awning, sleeps 
6, very clean, will 

deliver. Located in 
Benton, Pa. $4,900. 

215-694-7497 

451 Trucks/ 

SUVs/Vans 

BUICK “05 
RENDEZVOLS CX 

Fully 
loaded, 1 owner, 
18,000 miles. 6 
cylinder. New 
inspection, tires 
& brakes. Like 
new, inside & out. 
$16,900. Call 
(570) 540-0975 

  

  

  

  

  

  

    
  

EXPRESS 
CONVERSION 

VAN 
Loaded. Low 

miles. Excellent 
condition. 
$18,900 

570-674-3901       
CHEVROLET "0 
TRAILBLAZER LT 

Black/Grey. 18,000 
miles. Well 

equipped. Includes 
On-Star, tow pack- 

age, roof rack, 
running boards, 
remote starter, 

extended warranty. 
$16,000 

(570) 825-7251 

CHEVROLET "06 
SILVERADO 1500 

4X4 pickup, extend- 
ed cab, 6 1/2 ft. 
box, automatic. 
Pewter. 48,000 
miles. Excellent 

condition. $15,000 
Negotiable 

(570) 954-7461 

CHEVROLET "09 
EQUINOX LS 

Low mileage, 15000 
miles, automatic, 
all-wheel drive, 4 
door, anti-lock 
brakes, air condi- 
tioning, air bags, 
power locks, power 
windows, power 
mirrors, cruise con- 

  

  

    

   

ol, AM/FM radio, 
ette player, CD 

payer, keyless 
entry, rear de- 
froster, rear wind- 
shield wiper, tinted 
windows. $17,500. 

(570) 954-9333 
Call after 9:00 a.m. 

CHEVY “05 EQUINOX 
LT (premium pack- 
age), 3.4L, 47,000 
miles. All wheel 
drive, power moon- 
roof, windows, locks 
& seats. Leather 
interior, 6 cd chang- 
er, rear folding 
seats, keyless entry, 
onstar, roof rack, 

i boards, 

  

570-362-1910 

CHEVY "94 GLADIATOR 
Custom Van. 67K 
miles. Interior has 
oak wood trim, car- 
peting, storage 
areas, TV, rear seat 
convertible to dou- 
ble bed, curtains. 
Seats 7. Power win- 
dows & seats. Cus- 
tom lighting on ceil- 
ing. New exhaust 
system. New rear 
tires. Recently 
inspected. Excellent 
condition. $4,200 or 
best offer. Call 

570-655-0530 

Motorcycle for sale? 

Let them see it here 
in the Classifieds! 
570-829-7130 

CHEVY “94 GLADIATOR 
Custom Van. 67K 
miles. Interior has 
oak wood trim, car- 
peting, storage 
areas, TV, rear seat 
convertible to dou- 

le bed, curtains. 
ats 7. Power win- 

dows & seats. Cus- 
tom lighting on ceil- 
ing. New exhaust 
system. New rear 
tires. Recently 
inspected. Excellent 
condition. $4,800. 
Call 570-655-0530 

DODGE “10 
GRAND CARAVAN 
Only 17k miles. 
Fully loaded. 

Excellent condi- 
tion. Factory & 
extended war- 
ranty. $17,995 
(570) 690-2806 

  

  

  

  

        

451 Trucks/ 

SUVs/Vans 

451 Trucks/ 
SUVs/Vans 

545 Marketing/ 

Product 
  

DODGE 94 DAKOTA 
with cap. 1 owner, 
garage kept, very 
good condition. 

Many extras includ- 
ing lift & back seat. 

29 MPG gas. 
$4,000 

or best offer 
(570) 868-0944 

DODGE 97 RAM 
1500 LARAMIE MARK 3 
82,000 miles, auto- 
matic, chrome step 
up and mirrors & 
leather interior. 
Good Condition. 
Drums Area. 
$4,500 

401-524-9763 

Say it HERE 
in the Classifieds! 
570-829-7130 

FORD "99 E230 
Wheelchair Van 

78,250 miles. Fully 
serviced, new bat- 
tery, tires & rods. 
Seats 6 or 3 wheel- 
chairs. Braun Millen- 
nium lift with 
remote. Walk up 
door. Front & rear 
A/C. Power locks & 
windows. Excellent 
condition. $9,500. 

570-237-6375 

GMC "99 
SUBURBAN 
Champagne 

exterior, 
leather interior, 
power windows 
& locks, 4 wheel 
drive. $4,850. 

Call for 
condition and 
known issues. 
570-362-4080 

  

  

  

  

  

            

HONDA 10 
ODYSSEY 

  

Special Edition. 
Maroon, Fully 

loaded. Leather 
seats. TV/DVD, 

navigation, sun roof 
plus many other 
extras. 3rd seat . 
Only 1,900 Miles. 

Brand New. 
Asking $37,000 
(570) 328-0850 

INTERNATIONAL ‘95 
DUMP TRUCK 

Refurbished, rebuilt 
engine, transmis- 

sion replaced. 
Rear-end removed 
and relubed. Brand 
new 10’ dump. PA 
state inspected. 

$12,900/best offer. 
570-594-1496 

JEEP “00 
WRANGLER 

  

  

    

TJ, Black with grey 
interior. 4 cylinder, 
5-speed manual 
transmission. CD 

player, hardtop, full 
doors, sound bar. 

4” Skyjacker 
Suspension lift with 
steering stabilizer. 

Like new BF 
Goodrich 35’s with 
Full size spare. Only 

85,000 miles. 
$6,999 

(570) 301-7221 

451 Trucks/ 

SUVs/Vans 

JEEP “02 GRAND 
CHEROKEE LAREDO 

  

    

Triple black, eco- 
nomical 6 cylinder. 
4x4 select drive. 
CD, remote door 
opener, power win- 
dows & locks, 
cruise, tilt wheel. 
108k highway miles. 
Garage kept. Super 
clean inside and out. 
No rust. Sale price 
$6,895. Scranton. 

570-466-2771 

JEEP 07 
WRANGLER X 

4x4, stick shift, soft 
top. Red exterior, 
well maintained, 

garage kept. 11,500 
miles, one owner. 
AC, CD player, 
cruise control. 

Tow package with 
cargo carrier. 

Excellent condition. 
$18,700 

Call 570-822-9680 

KIA 02 SEDONA 
EX, Van, Sunroof. 

61,000 miles. 
Loaded. Good 

condition.’ 
$5000 or best offer. 

570-606-7654 

TRUCKS FOR SALE 
Ford, GMC, 

International-Prices 
starting at $2,295. 
Box Truck, Cab & 
Chassis available. 

Call U-haul 
570-822-5536 

  

  

  

  

Find Something? 
Lose Something? 

Get it back where it 
be! 

with a Lost/Found ad! 
570-829-7130 

  

  

MITSUBISHI “93 
MONTERO SR 4WD 

177,102 miles, auto- 
matic, four wheel 
drive, 4 door, anti- 
lock brakes, air con- 
ditioning, air bags, 
power locks, power 
windows, power 
mirrors, power 
seats, cruise con- 
trol, AM/FM radio, 
cassette player, CD 
changer, leather 
interior, sun roof, 
rear defroster, rear 
windshield wiper, 
new Passed inspec- 
tion, new battery. 

$2,500 
(570) 868-1100 

Call after 2:00 p.m. 

SUZUKI “07 XL-7 
56,000 miles, 
automatic, 

all-wheel drive, 
4 door, air condi- 
tioning, all power, 
CD player, leather 

interior, tinted 
windows, custom 
wheels, $13,000 

Call 570-829-8753 
Before 5:00 p.m. 

TRACTOR 
TRAILERS 

FREIGHTLINER 
'97 MIDROOF 
475 CAT & 10 

speed transmission. 
$12,000 

  

      

FREIGHTLINER 
'99 CONDO 

430 Detroit, Super 
10 transmission. 
Asking $15,000. 

‘88 FRUEHAUF 45’ 
with sides. All 

aluminum, spread 
axle. $6,500. 

2 storage trailers. 
570-814-4790 

  

  

570-301-3602 

(07.1 H BR ¥ 1 
TO JUNK 
YOUR CAR 

BEST PRICES 
IN THE AREA 

CASH ON THE $POT, 
Free Anytime 

Pickup 

570-301-3602 

Selling your 
Camper? 

Place an ad and 
find a new owner. 

570-829-7130 

  

  

  

Building/ 
Construction/ 
Skilled Trades 

CARPENTER 
Experienced. 

Full time position. 
Please forward 
resume to: 

employment@ 
ruckno.com or send 

to: PO Box 1227 
Kingston, Pa 18704 

518 Customer 

Support/Client Care 

LUBRICATION 
DISTRIBUTOR 

Has OPENING FOR 

CUSTOMER SERVICE 
PERSONNEL 

Craft Oil Corpora- 
tion is looking for a 
professional 
with excellent cus- 
tomer service skills. 
This is a telephone 
intensive position 
and requires 
strong oral commu- 
nication and com- 
puter skills. 
Applicants must be 
dependable, highly 
motivated and good 
at multi-tasking. 
Minimum 3 years 
experience in cus- 
tomer service. 
We offer a competi- 
tive starting rate 
and full benefit 
package including 
comprehensive 
health benefits and 
401k. 
Send resume to: 

Craft Oil 

Corporation 
Attn: Human 

Resource Dept. 
P.O. Box 5066 
Avoca, PA 18641 

  

  

  

  

PART-TIME MARKETING 
In search of a 
dynamic person 
with great commu- 
nication skills and 
ability to multi-task. 
The successful can- 
didate will be punc- 
tual, organized, reli- 
able, creative, con- 
scientious, and per- 
sonable. Must have 
prior marketing 
experience. Must 
be a self-starter 
with reliable trans- 
portation. Computer 
skills a must. Will- 
ingness to work 
Saturdays a must. 
Positive attitude and 
high energy a must. 
Fax resume to 
570-822-3446. No 
phone calls please. 

EE 
548 Medical/Health 

CAREGIVER 
Part Time in-home 
care for female 

adult in Dallas. Must 
reside nearby. 

Bathing required. 
Call 570-675-2539. 

DIETARY AIDES 
Healthcare Services 
Group at Highland 
Manor Nursing and 
Rehabilitation Center 
is currently accept- 
ing applications for 
part time Dietary 
Aides. Also hiring Full 
& Part time House- 
keeping & Laundry 
Aides. Apply in per- 
son Monday - Friday 
between the hours 
of 9am-4pm at: 
750 Schooley Ave. 
Exeter, PA 18643 

LINEUP 
ASUCCESSFUL SALE 

- INCLASSIFIED! 
Do you need more space? 
A yard or garage sale 

in classified 
is the best way 

fo clean out your closets! 
You're in bussiness 

with classified! 

Production/ 
Operations 

DESIGN/PREPRESS 
PERSON 

Area commercial 
printer seeks design/ 
prepress person for 
full-time position. 
Should possess 
strong design capa- 
bility with experi- 
ence in MAC, PC & 
DTP applications & 
an understanding of 
prepress, the print- 
ing process, and all 
aspects of bindery 
operation. Must 
have a minimum of 
2 years education in 
graphic design & 
advertising, and a 
minimum of 5 years 
practical experience 
in graphic design, 
print and bindery 
production. Knowl- 
edge of the Apogee 
workflow a plus. 
Must have the ability 
to move freely 
throughout the 
building to gather 
information, materi- 
als & authorizations. 
Competitive salary 
and full benefits. 
Send resume only 
to: Independent 

Graphics 
P.O. BOX 703, 

Pittston, PA 18640 
Phone calls will 

not be accepted. 

Job Seekers are 
looking here! 

Where's your ad? 
570-829-7130 and 
ask for an employ- 
ment specialist 

  

  

  

  

  

  

[SSN (SR Ee 

566 Sales/Retail/ 
Business 

Development 

INDEPENDENT 
INSURANCE AGENCY 
Local Insurance 
Agency is looking to 
hire a Commercial 
Lines Customer 
Service Agent to 
handle existing book 
of business. At 
least (3) to 5 years 
experience is pre- 
ferred, position 
available in our 
Wilkes-Barre office. 
Salary commensu- 
rate with experi- 
ence, Benefit Pack- 
age includes, Health 
Benefits, Life Insur- 
ance, 20 day PTO 
Time & 401k plan. 
Please forward 
resume to: 

Eastern 
Insurance Group 
Attn: Renee Valenti, 
613 Baltimore Drive, 

  

  

  

  

Or Email: Wilkes-Barre, Pa. 

jmcginty@ 18702. 
craftoilcorp.com - 
No Phone Calls Let he Ty 
Please. EOE ow: 

Place your Classified 
1 527 Food Services/ Ad TODAY! 

570-829-7130 
Hospitality 

560 Security/ 
emis oo Protective Services 

sperma SECURITY 
Full-Time Security 

DELI CLERKS positions available 
in Mehoopany. 

Gerrity’s Supermar- 
kets is now hiring 
Part Time Deli 
Clerks. Looking for 
dependable and 
customer oriented 
individuals. Sales 
Commission Bonus. 

Apply at: 
2020 Wyoming Ave. 

Wyoming; or 
801 Wyoming Ave. 
West Pittston, or at:   Nights & weekends 

a must. Must have a 
valid/clean driver’s 
license for at least 3 
years to date & be 
able to pass a pre- 
employment drug 
test. Benefits are 
available & uniforms 
are provided. Please 

apply online at 

m, rsnm 

rs.   

  

  

  

CREATIVE & EXCITING 
Paint your own 
pottery studio 

franchise. Low start 
up & local training. 
POKE-A-NOSE 

POTTERY 
Inspiration is Within 

Call Jason 
570-730-7855 or 

email: pnpfranchise 

@yahoo.com 

LINE UP 
A GREAT DEAL... 
IN CLASSIFIED! 
Looking for the right deal 
on an automobile? 
Turn to classified. 
It's a showroom in print! 
Classified’s got 
the directions! 

LINE UP 
A GREAT DEAL... 
IN CLASSIFIED! 
Looking for the right deal 
on an automobile? 
Turn to classified. 
It's a showroom in print! 
Classified’s got 
the directions! 

  

  

610 Business 
Opportunities 
  

  

NING SYSTEMS 
Measurable Cleaning, Guaranteed Results? 

JAN-PRO 
COMMERCIAL 
CLEANING 
OF NEPA 

Be Your Own 
Boss Work Full or 

Part time 
Accounts available 
NOW throughout 

Wilkes Barre, 
Scranton, 

and Hazleton. 
We guarantee 

$5,000 to 
$200,000 

in annual billing. 
Small investment 
We're ready - 

Are you? 
For more info 

Call 570-824-5774 

Janproofnepa.com       

  

630 Money To Loan 

“We can erase 
your bad credit - 
100% GUARAN- 
TEED.” Attorneys 
for the Federal 
Trade Commission 
say they’ve never 
seen a legitimate 
credit repair opera- 
tion. No one can 
legally remove 
accurate and timely 
information from 
your credit report. 
It’s a process that 
starts with you and 
involves time and a 
conscious effort to 
pay your debts. 

  

Learn about manag- 
ing credit and debt 
at ftc. gov/credit. A 
message from The 
Times Leader and 
the FTC. 

  

  

  

BARBIE DOLL: 1997 
Mattel Hallmark 
Special Edition Bar- 
bie . Doll. Fair 
Valentint; 12” tall; 
Pink & Torquoise 
1870’s dress. New 
in box $20.735-0191 

COLLECTIBLE Sea- 
gram’s Mirror - 1908 
Stanley Cup $50. 
Call Mark at 570- 
301-3484 or Allison 
at 631-6635. 

Do you need more space? 
A yard or garage sale 

in classified 
is the best way 

to clean out your closets! 
You're in bussiness 

with classified! 
COLLECTIBLE: 
1963 Topps Mike 
Ditka Football Card- 
Great Shape-Make 
an offer. $50.00 

570-824-1180 

PICTURES: Pittston 
St. Johns pictures of 
the school fire of 
1960 copies & some 
originals. also, the 
1964 St. Johns year 
book. both for $20. 
Add also King’ col- 
lege year book of 
1980. $20. BOOKS 
on 5 great women 
of our times”Jack & 
Jackie” A portrait of 
an American mar- 
riage in the Kennedy 

  

  

  

  

family. “Living His- 
tory” a book on 
Hillary Clinton. 
“Going Rogue” A 
amazing life of 
Sarah Palin. “My 
Turn” Memoirs of 
Nancy Reagan. “A 
Secret Life of Mari- 
lyn Monroe” $10. 
each. 655- 9474 
email bing 
1124.1@netzero.com 

Collect cash, not dust! 
Clean out your 

basement, garage 
or attic and call the 
Classified depart- 
ment today at 570- 

829-7130! 

    

  

708 Antiques & 
Collectibles 

YEARBOOKS: 
Coughlin H.S. 
1928, 1932, 
1940, 1961, 
1942, 1943, 
1949. G.A.R. 
1934, 1935, 
1937, 1945, 
1951, 1955, 
1957, 1961, 
1966, 1970, 
1985, 2005, 
Meyers H.S. 
1936, 1937, 
1942, 1943, 
1945, 1946, 1960, 
1974, 1975, 1976, 
1977. Kingston H.S. 
1938, 1939, 1940, 
1944, 1948, 1949. 
Plymouth H.S. 1930, 
1931, 1932, 1933, 
1938, 1943, 1944, 
1959, 1960. 
Hanover H.S. 1951, 
1952, 1953, 1954, 
1960. West Pittston 
H.S. Annual 1925, 
1926, 1927, 1928, 
1931, 1932, 1959. 
Luzerne H.S. 1951, 
1952, 1956, 1957, 
1959. Berwick H.S. 
1952, 1953, 1956; 
1957, 1958, 1960, 
1967, 1968, 1969 
,1970. Lehman H.S. 
1973, 1974, 1976, 
1978, 1980. Nanti- 
coke Area H.S. 
1976, 2008. Dallas 
H.S. 1966, 1967, 
1968. Bishop Hoban 
H.S. 1972, 1973, 
1974, 1975. West 
Side Central 
Catholic H.S. 1965 - 
1974, 1980, 1981. 
Westmoreland H.S. 
1952, 1953 - 1954 
G.A.R. H.S. 1972, 
1973, 1974, 1975, 
1976 Pittston H.S. 
1936, 1951, 1954, 
1963 Pittston Hospi- 
tal School of Nurs- 
ing, J.0.Y. of 1957, 
1959 West Pittston 
H.S. 1950, 1954, 
1955, 1956, 1960 
Hazleton H.S. 1938, 
1939, 1941, 
1942, 1945, 
1948, 1950, 
1953, 1955, 
1956, 1959, 
1960, 1962, 
1964 Hazle Twp H.S. 
1951, 1952 

570-825-4721 

Don't need that 

Guitar? 
Sell it in the 

Classified Section! 
570-829-7130 

710 Appliances 

  

1926, 
1937, 
1963, 
1944, 
H.S. 

1936, 
1946, 
1956, 
1965, 
1980, 
2006. 
1935, 
1938, 
1944, 

  

  

  

  

  

GENE’S 

RECONDITIONED 

APPLIANCES 

60 Day Warranty 

Monday-Friday 

8:00PM-5:00PM 

Saturday 

8:00AM-11:00AM 

Gateway 

Shopping Center 

Kingston, PA 

(570) 819-1966     

  

716 Building 

Materials 

WINDOWS Re- 
placement new 1- 
16”x27.5” & 1- 
18”x27” white vinyl 
double hung insulat- 
ed glass 1/2 screen 
$65. each. (2) 
16”x16” concrete 
chimney caps $10. 
each. 

570-735-7658 

726 Clothing 

BABY GIRLS clothes 
(0-18 months) tons 
of outfits, like new 

  

  

$150. Maternity 
clothes, over 20 
pieces $40. 

570-212-2347 

CLOTHING. Great 
Buys! Girls, like new. 
Sizes 10-12. Large 

  

box $25, Size 14 
$25 box. Misses 
women’s, Medium 
$20, X-large $25. 
570-474-6028 
  

JACKET - Mens 
Brown Leather 
Jacket. Medium. 
Long. Good Condi- 
tion. $10. 675-0920 

728 Commercial/ 

industrial 

Equipment 

GENERATOR Honda 
EB 2500 $400 

570-674-7034 

730 Computer 
Equipment & 

Software 

  

  

  

  

744 Furniture & | 754 Machinery & 
Accessories Equipment 

LOVESEAT & LATHE: 6” Crafts- 
OTTOMAN solid | man with stand $75. 
sand colored cush- | large tank air com- 
ioned, excellent | pressor 3/4 hp. 
shape $200. 570-814-4775 
570/824-7807 or 
570-545-7006 

MIRROR large full 
size wall mirror 30” 
x 52” great for salon 
or gym $50. or best 
offer. 570-905-5602 

MIRRORS: 2 mirrors 
that fit on dressers. 
$50 for both. 

570-313-5213 

  

  

758 Miscellaneous 

SLEEPING BAGS. 3 
childrens’. $7.50 
570-474-6028 

STEAMER: Large. 
On Wheels. $50. 

570-313-5213 

  

  

  

756 Medical 
Equipment 

LIFT CHAIR. Pride. 
Elegance series 
Model 550. 3 posi- 
tion, 375 Ib capacity. 
Marine blue, less 
than 2 years old. 
$175. 954-9883 

  

  

PANTRY/CABINET: 
6 1/2ft tall, 3ft wide 
with shelves and 
lots of storage 
space. White with 
light wood trim. 
Excellent condition. 
$50. 570-855-9221 

PATIO SET: 7 piece 
white, rectangle 
table, new cushions 
that are 1 year old 
$250. 883-5640 

SOFA TABLE: 48” 
medium shade of 
wood, $40. Childs 
wood high back 
bench with cut out 
hearts on sides and 
back, $15. 3 light 
green metal 
planters, hook on 
top of deck railing, 
24” long, $12. for 
all. 570-301-8515 

SOFA. Green sec- 
tional w/sleeper and 
recliner. $100 

570-417-9280 

  

  

  

  

COMPUTER SYS- 
TEM COMPAQ XP 
PRO SP3, Includes 
mouse, keyboard, 
monitor. Still a year 
left on warranty. 
$75. 570-457-6610 

  

  

732 Exercise 

Equipment 

EXERCISE BIKE: 
“Half Price” Nordic- 
track exercise bike. 
16 levels. Like new. 
$125. 204-4449 

  

  

742 Furnaces & 
Heaters 

COAL STOVE: Eng- 
lander. 27-3000 
heats approximately 
2600-2800 square 
feet. Burns chestnut 
coal. Firebrick-lined, 
built in blower sys- 
tem, large glass 
viewing area, 6” top 
or rear exhaust, 610 
Ibs. Must pick up. 
$500. 570-497-4132 

HEATER: Timberline 
vent-free propane 
gas heater with fire- 
log. Wall mounted. 
15,000 to 25,000 
BTUs, sells for $250 
asking $99. Excel- 
lent condition. 

570-328-5611 
570-328-5506 

OIL: Home heating 
oil. Approximately 
150+ gallons. Must 
remove from tanks. 
$2.00 a gallon 
Located in Jermyn. 

570-877-3861 

  

  

  

  

MICROWAVE: GE, a | 744 Furniture & 
options, with Accessories 
turntable, excellent 

condition. $40. | ARMOIRE. For com- 

REFRIGERATOR, puter. Excellent 

small college size, 
good condition $40/ 

570-675-4383 

MIXER. Hobart, 
20 quart. Excellent 
condition. $850 

570-288-5571 

REFRIGERATOR, 
Kenmore, white 
side by side with ice 
and water in door. 
Excellent condition 
$450. Call 
570-654-3135 or 
570-760-5519 

WASHER. Maytag. 
Fabric-matic. Heavy 
duty, extra large 
capacity top loader. 
25 1/2” wide. White. 

condition. 

  

  

  

570-885-1338 

WASHER/DRYER. 
Whirlpool,electric. 
Excellent, $350. 
REFRIGERATOR, 
Roper, 18.2 cu ft. 
Excellent. $200. 

570-474-5188 

  

  

  

712 Baby ems 

BABY ITEMS: New- 
born swing $50. 
Childcraft crib $75. 
Childcraft oak 4 
drawer chest $50. 
Oak dresser combo 
changing table 
$100. Newborn-12 
month clothing - girl 
$5. each 

570-825-0569 

BASINET, for baby, 
blue & white, excel- 
lent condition. $50.; 
BABY BATHTUB 
$10; BABY SWING, 
Oraco $40. Call 

570-829-2599 

  

  

BASSINET: With 
canopy, mobile, 
music, vibration. 
Storage area under- 
neath. Light green/ 
cream pattern for 
boy or girl. Excellent 
conditions. Extra 
sheets, mattress 
pad included. $40. 

570-855-9221 

716 Building 

Materials 

DOORS 2 used Lar- 
son storm doors 
30” & 36” white. 
$50 each. 570-417- 
4188 leave mes- 

  

  

  

DOORS: (2) sliding 
closet doors, 24x80 
wood with natural 
finish $50. DOOR (1) 
30x80 natural finish. 
$40. Excellent con- 
dition. 675-4383 

GLASS DOOR. 3 
way glass door for 
bath tub. $25 

570-331-8183 

SINKS: 2 
Arlington double 
bowl sinks with 
slight imperfection 
(almond). $30. or 
best offer. For 
details 457-6380 

  

  

new   
condition. $100 

570-256-7208 

BEDROOM SET 
4 piece Basset, 
white, dresser with 
3 drawers, desk 
with matching chair 
& lighted bookshelf, 
single bed with con- 
vertible canopy. 
Excellent condition. 
$350. 287-8711. 

BEDROOM SET 
5 piece, complete, 
dark wood, like new 
queen size, 7 ft. 
dresser with double 
mirror. Asking 
$599. 655-5404 

BEDROOM SET mis- 
sion oak wood twin 
size complete & 
cabinet never used! 
$175. 905-5602 

CURIO CABINET: 
solid oak, three 
glass shelves and 
two lights for display 
$200. Bridal Pre- 
cious Moment knick 
knacks $5 to $35. 
Hunter green couch 
reclines on both 
sides, drawer in 
center bottom and 
hidden pull out table 
with cup holders 
$150. 570-704-8117 

DESK, Secretary 
drop down top 3 
drawers, pecan fin- 
ish, excellent condi- 
tion. $100. 287-2517 

DESK: O’Sullivan 
Corner Work-center 
5.5’x5’.5 finished in 
pine laminate, in 
excellent condition, 
sells for $250. ask- 
ing $99. E-mail 
photo available. Call 

570-328-5611 or 
570-328-5506 

DINETTE SET: round 
top on pedestal bot- 
tom, with 4 match- 
ing chairs in solid 
maple. Mint Condi- 
tion Less than one 
year old. Four cush- 
ions included. $175. 

570-288-5835 

DRESSER 5 drawer 
oak, very good con- 
dition $50. 

570-878-2849 

ENTERTAINMENT 
CENTER. Cherry, 
real wood. 57” wide. 
$20. 570-674-2985 

GOLDEN LIFT 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

CHAIR, weight 
capacity 375 Ibs. 
Medium brown, 
never used, $450. 
Call 570-388-6044 

Line up a place to live 
in classified! 
KITCHEN TABLE, 
small, oak. Sides 
fold down. $50. Call 
(570) 829-2599 

LIVING ROOM SET. 
Couch, 2 matching 
swivel rockers and 
Ottoman. $350 

570-474-5188 
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752 Landscaping & 
Gardening 

CHIPPER, shredder, 
mulcher, bagger. 
Craftsman 5 HP. 3 
cutting stages. Very 
good condition. 
$325. 675-4383 

LAWN MOWER - 
Yard machine, 5.75 

  

  

  
758 Miscellaneous 

AB-DOER In box 
never opened, $70. 
VCR Magnovox with 
all hookups, on 
screen display 
record & timer $20. 
DVD player $15. 

570-822-8957 

ALUMINUM: CAP: 
Black. For 6 foot 
truck bed. $200.00. 

570-283-5142 

  

  

BARREL, 
wooden. 
53 gallon. 
Excellent 

condition $195. 
570-876-3830 

  

BATHROOM SINK 
SET: Gerber white 
porcelain bathroom 
sink with mirror and 
medicine cabinet. 
Matching set. $80. 

570-331-8183 

BEAUTY SALON 
two chairs beige 
color hydraulic lift & 
swivel $50 each 

570-905-5602 

BEER MEISER Dans- 
by, holds 1/4 keg. 
$225. 283-2047 

CANES & WALKING 
STICKS - Uniquely 
made from the roots 
of Slippery Elm 
trees. Over 16 avail- 
able. $4 & 5 each. 
Call 570-735-2081. 

  

  

  

  

CEILING FAN 
white, very good 
condition $15. 
Anderson window- 
36”w X38”H double 
hung, grills & screen 
included, very good 
condition. $75. or 
best offer. 826-1702 

CHILTON & Motor 
Manuals for auto/ 
truck repair, ranging 
from 1960 to 1980. 

  

each $12. Truck 
door for 1973-1980 
passenger side 
Dodge Pickup new, 
never used. $100. 
Pinto trailer hook for 
dump truck. $40. 
Radiator for 1950/ 
54 model Chevy 
truck. $75. Tail 
Lights, new, for 
Ford dump or box 
truck, brackets 
included. 2 for $25. 

570-823-6829 

CHOCOLATE SET - 
Rose Theme. 5 
piece. Small Repair. 
$20. Dinnerware - 8 
place setting. Royal 
Staffordshire Ameri- 
can Legend. With 
extras. $100. 

570-675-0920 

COFFEE MAKER. 
Restaurant style, 2 
pot Bunn Pour O 
Matic. $80. PUMP, 
windshield, for Jeep 
Wrangler, $50 

570-709-2926 

DISHES Apple dish- 
es 12 place setting 
with salt/pepper 
shakers, butter dish 
and matching canis- 
ter set $25. Call 
570-631-6635 9am- 
5:30pm or 570-283- 
5958 After 5:30. 

GARAGE SALE 
ITEMS. LUGGAGE 
RACK, for top of car, 
$40. ENTERTAIN- 
MENT CENTER, oak 
with glass doors, 
$40. CHAIR, rock- 
ing, wood, $15 

570-868-8449 

HEATER: kerosene 
heater, used once, 
with cyphon. $100. 
New countertop 
broiler oven, white. 
$20. Room size car- 
pet with fringe on 
each end, very dark 
blue with floral 
design $100. 

570-970-3576 

HUTCH, Mahogany. 
$50. STOVE, Camp- 
ing, $30. LANTERN, 
camping $25 

570-287-8092 

IRONING BOARD 
$8; WAFFLE 

MAKER $10; (2) 
LAMPS, $15 each; 
ITALIAN POTTERY 

$30 for all. 
Call 570-829-2599 

SHOES - Capezio, 
tan, size 8W, new in 
box/never worn, 
$25. 570-675-6377 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

TIRES -4 Dayton 
Timberline P255/ 
70/R16 good tread 
$150. 570-824-7015 

TIRES. Various 
sizes. $145 to $240. 
Call for details 

570-969-1481 

TIRES: Four (4) 
Good tread. 
255/70/R16 $100.00 

570-824-7015 

TRAILER HITCH with 
hardware, fits 2005- 
2008 Escape, Mer- 
cury Mariner, Mazda 
Tribute $110 or best 
offer. 570-466-1214 

TRUCK BOX. Kobalt 
aluminum. Fits small 
truck. $85 
Call Mark at 

570-829-1478 

762 

  

  

  

  

  

Musical 

Instruments 

DIGITAL PIANO 
Roland RP-101-MH 
Digital Piano with 

cabinet and bench. 
Excellent condition - 

hardly used. 
Paid $2400 $1500. 

570-417-1734 

PIANO Baldwin con- 
sole with matching 
bench $995. tuned 
a440 almost mint, 
hardly used, excel- 
lent, delivered. 
call 570-474-6362 

PIANO 
Beautiful Story & 

Clark console piano 
with matching 

bench. Excellent 
condition. $750. 

Call 570-287-8711 

PIANO/SPINET 
brown, great for 
students $75. 

570-417-9280 

  

  

  

  

  

  

To place your 
ad call...829-7130 

766 Office 

Equipment 
  

PRINTER, Fax, Copi- 
er, Scanner. 4 in 1 
HP Series 2200. 
Excellent condition 
$50. 570-675-4383 

772 Pools & Spas 

POOL 4’x15’ above 
ground pool $600. 
includes heavy duty 
ladder, large filter, 
solar cover, all 
accessories. 

570-779-2079 

774 Restaurant 

Equipment 

  

  

  

  

  

RESTAURANT 

EQUIPMENT, 

8x12 walk in 

cooler $2300; 

8x8x10 walk 
in freezer $3800; 
Pizza oven with 
stones $2000; 
Stainless steel 
kitchen hood 

$3000; Stainless 
steel pizza oven 

hood $4000; 
bread pan rack 
$100; 2 soup 

warmers for $100; 
2 door sandwich 
prep table $500. 
All equipment is 
sold as is. For 
more info, call 

570-847-0873       
RESTAURANT 

EQUIPMENT, 
Somerset Dough 
Sheeter, Model 
CAR-100. Only 

1 available. $1,500 
Call for more info 

570-498-3616 

RESTAURANT 

EQUIPMENT, 
SOMERSET TURN 
OVER MACHINE - 
model SPM45, 

$500; ALSO, Bunn 
Pour Over Coffee 
Machine, Model # 

STF15, $225 
For more info, call 

570-498-3616 

RESTAURANT 

EQUIPMENT, 
AMERICAN EAGLE 
MIXER, 20 quart 

mixer, Model 
AE-20, with timer 
and guard, $1300. 
ALSO, Bev Air 2 
door refrigerator/ 
sandwich prep 
table, Model 

SP48-12, $1300. 
Call 570-498-3616 
for more details. 

776 Sporting Goods 

08 LOWE 14 Foot 
Aluminum Boat. 
Hand Galvanized 
Trailer. 40 pd Thrust 
Electric Motor. 
$900. 570-675-3171 

  

  

  

  

  

Ab8 Auto Parts 468 Auto Parts 
  

  

    

BUYING JUNK VERIGLES 
$300 and Up 

$125 extra if driven, 

pulled or pushed in. 
NOBODY Pays More 

    

H.P., 22” cut, 
mulches, high 570-760-2035 
wheeled, good con- Monday thru Saturday 6 am-9 pm 
dition. $85. Sunday 8 am - 68 pm 

570-881-7116 

LAWNMOWER 
Craftsman /Honda 
motor includes bag 
not self propelled, 
new blade runs 
good $150. after 
3pm 655-3197 

MOWER 
Craftsman 6.75 hp, 
self propelled bag- 
ging mower, key 

start, fully services 
$165. 878-2849 

  

  

Peter's Lawncare 
See our ad under 

Call an Expert 
1165 Lawn Care     457 Wanted to Buy 

Auto 
457 Wanted to Buy 

  

Auto 
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